
The National Weather Service invites you to join a webinar on March 9 from 3 - 4:30 PM ET 
aimed at users who access and display tropical products.  The webinar will discuss NWS 
tropical products that are new or improved in 2018 and go over the extensive changes made in 
2017 which included: 

 The introduction of tropical cyclone storm surge watches and warnings,  
 Changes to the tropical cyclone graphics available from the National Hurricane Center 

and Central Pacific Hurricane Center, and  
 Changes to the criteria for issuing tropical cyclone watches and warnings to include 

certain land-threatening disturbances that are not yet tropical cyclones (potential 
tropical cyclones).   

 
Representatives from across the NWS will be available to answer questions at the end of the 
webinar. Please register for the 3 PM ET March 9 Webinar for Tropical Product Users at: 
 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/158880918317626625 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. 
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